
From: Soura, Christian
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

ekovacs@dew.sc.gov <ekovacs@dew.sc.gov>
Date: 3/15/2013 3:22:47 PM

Subject: RE: Barnwell - WorkReady

                Elisabeth and I talked.  We’re reopening the application window in about a week, with a due date around 
May 1st.  I called Marty Martin and he’s happy, so we can close this one out.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 10:44 AM

To: ekovacs@dew.sc.gov

Cc: Soura, Christian

Subject: Barnwell - WorkReady
 
Good morning Elisabeth,
 
Hope you’re well.  Please see the attached email from Marty Martin in Barnwell County to Governor Haley requesting 
reconsideration of his application.  Please advise and respond at your convenience.  If need any questions answered 
by the Governor, please let Christian or me know.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Staff Attorney & Commerce Liaison
O:  (803) 734-6068 |  C:  (803) 429-4561
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